
 
 

 

 

14 November 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I would be grateful if would take a few minutes to read the attached advice from the PSNI in 

relation to road safety in and around schools in this area.  

 

I ask that in the interests of the safety of all (pupils, staff, visitors, parents and other family 

members and local residents) vehicle users abide by the advice and guidance provided, 

particularly in relation to stopping, parking and speed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

W E Thompson 

Principal 

 


